
From: Saliares, Gwen N - DNR 
Sent: Thursday, February 11, 2021 9:23 AM 
To: Lynn Bradley (lbradley@generalengineering.net) 
Subject: Off-site Access Request Letters for Montello Lodge site, BRRTS # 02-39-

283764 
 
Good morning,  
 
As a follow-up to our phone conversation this morning, you mentioned you were so far unable to secure 
off-site access to sample for the Montello Lodge site. DNR has Property Access Request letters that I can 
send to the property owners where sampling is needed to occur for the investigation. The letters would 
further explain why granting access would be helpful to the investigation. The letters would also include 
the Access Agreement with General Engineering for the property owners to sign. Let me know if you 
would like my assistance with getting the off-site property access. Reach out with any questions. Thank 
you,  
 
We are committed to service excellence. 
Visit our survey at http://dnr.wi.gov/customersurvey to evaluate how I did. 
 

Gwen Saliares  
Hydrogeologist 
Remediation and Redevelopment Program 
Wisconsin Department of Natural Resources 
625 E County Rd Y 
Oshkosh, WI 54901 
gwen.saliares@wisconsin.gov 
Phone: (920) 510-4343 
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